
 

 

27 November 2024 
 
 
 

Dear students, parents and carers 

Update from the Victorian Curriculum and Assessment Authority 

I write further to my letter on Friday 22 November 2024, regarding the work underway to 
address the errors that have impacted the 2024 Victorian Certificate of Education 
examinations. 

The Victorian Curriculum and Assessment Authority (VCAA) today has published the list of 
56 VCE examinations impacted by the inadvertent publication of examination material on the 
exam cover sheets. 

The list is available on the VCAA’s website. 

In no case was a full examination published early. 

The exam cover sheet error represents a potential risk of advantage. Whether this became 
an actual advantage will only be determined when the marking of the examinations is 
completed. 

I understand, regret and apologise for the concern caused by the early publication of some 
examination material. 

Additional information, including Q&As, is on our website: www.vcaa.vic.edu.au  

 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Dr Marcia Devlin AM 
Interim Chief Executive Officer 
Victorian Curriculum and Assessment Authority 
 
 

https://www.vcaa.vic.edu.au/assessment/vce-assessment/Pages/2024VCEExaminations.aspx
http://www.vcaa.vic.edu.au/

